
Board of Health Minutes 

February 19, 2019 

 

The meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. with Ms. Amodei and Ms. Moeller present.  Mr. Parkin was 

absent. 

19 Lowell Street 

The Board reviewed a plan for a replacement system for a 3 bedroom existing home.  The home 

is vacant and may be torn down.   The plan was approved with the requirement that the 

location of the existing system be shown on the asbuilt plan.   The Board signed the septic 

permit. 

56 Chapman Street 

The Board approved a septic plan and signed the septic permit for new construction with the 

requirement that the trenches for the reserve area are to be shown on the asbuilt plan.  

136 Pleasant Street  

The Board would like our agent; Ms. Braley to write a strong letter to the owners of the 

property citing the law about doing a Title 5 inspection on the existing system.  The property 

has changed hands and the Board of Health has not received a Title 5 report.   They would like 

the letter to contain a deadline for submission.   They would also like her to schedule a walk-

through of the property so she can count bedrooms in the home since it appears that there is 

inside work going on there.    All septic systems are designed on the number of bedrooms in a 

home.   Copies of the letter shall be sent to the Board of Health and the Building Inspector.    

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


